
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Ipswich Twilight 5k 

 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 

The Ipswich Lock will be closed to marine traffic due to the Ipswich Twilight 5k event from: -  

1430-1730 Saturday 3rd May 2025. 

This closure is due to the race requiring the use of the Ipswich lock swing bridge. 

The lock may open sooner than stated dependant on race timings, mariners requiring more information should 
contact ONS on VHF CH68.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

25 April 2025 
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Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
2004:11 2005: 5 2006: 10 2008:8, 9 2010: 3, 8 2019:10 2022: 6 2023: 19, 29, 30, 2024: 01,09a,19,34, 38,40  
2025: 01a, 05,  


